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NHS Greater Glasgow and Clyde – 16 July 2015 

I can confirm on behalf of NHS Greater Glasgow and Clyde that the Scottish 

Government are leading the process to agree a third party review of issues with St 

Margaret’s Hospice and we have participated and will continue to participate in any 

required meetings as part of that process.  The Board has accepted the 

Government’s proposed arbitrator but we understand that is still subject to 

discussion with the Hospice. 

Catriona Renfrew 

Director Planning and Policy 

NHS Greater Glasgow and Clyde 

 


